
 

 

  
 
 

Monday 
CLOSED 

 
Tuesday  

12-2  
(we will open Tuesday lunchtimes if the weather is good & close 

Wednesday evening if able to open Tuesday lunch) 
 

Wednesday  
12-2, 5/5.30-8 

(Wednesday evenings we will close if we have opened Tuesday lunch 
that week please phone to confirm if we are open) 

 
Thursday 

12-2, 5/5.30-8 
 

Friday 
12-2, 5/5.30-8 

 
Saturday 

12-2, 5/5.30-8 
 

Sunday 
12.30-4 

(Subject to change/bookings) 

 
 

   
Opening Hours from the 12th of April: 

From the 12th of April we will be opening up the outside for dining (weather 
dependant) we are anticipating due to the time of the year, outside dining will be 
most suited to lunchtimes. That is what we are preparing for, it is expected that it 
will be more takeaways in the evening however, takeaway will be available at all 

times.  

 

At The Bull 



 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 


